Park & Rec. Commission ’

Minutes
5/23/90

Meeting was called to order by Chairwomen Pat Cropper. Present:

Buzz Stewart, Jean Littell, Jim Harness, Pat Cropper, and Cheryl
Bavaro. Not present: Sandra Calta, and Judy Herrod. Guest

present: Mike Handley, Joseph Martin, Tony Ardagna, Nathan Fox,

Mary Fox, C.A.Mike Page, Dennis Cluff, Fred Hummel, and Jenne Nelson,

Minutes from previous meeting were read and approved.

Cheryl made a motion to accept Nathan Fox proposal to clean up
Stout Park, with the removal of Berry Vines, and under brush,
and trash. It was second by Jean,.and all were in favor. Jean
offered to help Nathan identify plants when he was ready.

A motion was made by Cheryl to accept and sign the concept
project so Nathan may proceed through the Eagle Scouts, it was
second by Buzz. Pat Cropper signed the necessary papers.

Fred Hummel brought to everyones attention that the Tennis Courts
have quite a few problems. The major one is the surface. Water
runs off of 3rd street bring debris and rocks. Thought that it
would be nice to have benches, possibly new courts. The commission
will get together with Jeanne and look over the courts. Jeanne
will contact the Tennis Players Club and have them put together a
list in the order that they would like to see done.

It was a unanimous decision by the Commission that we deny the
use of Stout Park for a library. The motion was made by Jim
Harness, and second by Cheryl Bavaro.

The Garden Club has offered to help with the newly approved
Greenway. The City Manager felt that it wouldn't be until
the end of summer before it would be completed.

Memo from John Mathison with summer plans for children on a
weekly basis. The board is to study this and be ready to
make a decision by next meeting.

Jean Littell will take the Richard Street Park, and put together
some plans, on how to clean it up and then take care of the
beautification of it. She will have that for the commission

at the next meeting.

Jeanne Nelson asked about the plants that were supposed to be
planted in front of the pool. Cheryl reported that when Sandra
was ready for them she would make sure that she got them.

Fred Hummel showed the commission the new water bill, with extra
money roundup, if the customer choose to do this. It is also
a tax write off. The money from this will be for Park & Rec.

Tony Ardagna is concerned about the skateboards. Would like
someone to make a decision on this and not keep telling the



kids, that someone else is going to do it. Fred Hummel said that
he would check on the property by the school bus barn and see if
the school has anything planned for it. Fred will also get ahold
of Pat before the next work session meeting. Tony feel that

the kids will need aleast 100 square feet of ground. Dennis
Cluff would like a complete breakdown of exactly what we are
looking at for space, ramps etc.

With no other business the meeting was adjourned at 9:00p.m.
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